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Western Regional Integrated Health Authority

October 12, 2005

Mr. Barry Dyer '
Department of Pathology

Health Sciences Centre :
St. John’s

Newfoundland

A1B 3V6

Dear Barry,

As per your request, please find enclosed the ERPR negative cases for the year 2003. 1
have included a list of patients as per previous year. I have again kept some of the cases
which based on the history that I see, do not need repeats, but I have included the report if
you need to review. I trust this is satisfactory.

Thanks,

Dr. Paul Neil. Director of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine
P.O. Box 2005, Corner Brook. NL - A2H 617
Phone: (709) 637-5000. Extension 3310
E-mail: pneil@healthwest.nf.ca





